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18th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

This year our Eco Team and classes will be discussing Climate Change as a global issue.

The Eco Team will present their ideas to the school in assembly this week. They are 
making posters about Climate Change in their lunch time club.  

This Friday afternoon the Celebration assembly will end with the children showing us 
their posters on a playground march. 

The pupils will also be learning about the UNICEF Rights of the CHILD and about having 
their own voice –‘As a young person, you have the right to speak up about the things that 
are important to you- and for adults to listen and take your views seriously.’

If you see us on the playground you will know what we are doing!

Regards

Kay Swann

Kay Swann

Headteacher 


